[Insert date]
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
Today, your child learned how to effectively respond to bullying and cyberbullying of themselves or others. Students were encouraged not to cheer on the bully or stand around and watch someone being bullied. Instead, they were taught to immediately tell a trusted adult. When witnessing cyberbullying, students were encouraged not to like or share mean posts, but instead, let a trusted adult know what 
they are seeing. 
We encourage you to ask your student about what they learned today and have conversations often with your student about how you expect them to behave online and what to do if they are being bullied or cyberbullied. 
If your student is being bullied or cyberbullied, please report it as soon as possible. Under David’s Law, schools are now afforded the ability to investigate cyberbullying even if it doesn’t happen on our school campus or at a school-sponsored event. Our district takes bullying and cyberbullying seriously, but we can't act if we don’t know about it. Anyone can anonymously report cyberbullying and bullying via our school district reporting tool at <insert link >. 
Today’s lesson was brought to your student by David’s Legacy Foundation, an organization whose 
mission is to end cyber, and other bullying of children and teens, through education, legislation, and 
legal action. For more information about the nonprofit, visit www.DavidsLegacy.org. 

Sincerely, 
[Insert name]

